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Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your positive response for the Parents Teachers Association (PTA) 2018-19. We cordially 

invite you for the final round of selection for the PTA on Monday 09/07/2018 sharp at 03:00 pm. So you are 

intimated to report to school sharp at 02:45 pm.   

Thank you. 

Mrs. Snehal Narvekar 

  Principal  

 


